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Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Doug Coutts, Director 

Date: 7/14/22 

Re: VII-a-Clinton Community Council 

I was approached this month by Christina Swan from the Clinton Community Council regarding the status 
of the Park District as a member of the Council. As the board may remember, the decision was made by 
our board of commissioners awhile back to step back from the council and act in more of an 
advisory/consulting role since most of the agenda items on the council did not have direct relevance to 
the Parks District. The commissioners attending the meetings felt that their presence on a regular basis 
was not needed or beneficial to the Council. 

Christina has indicated that the Council would like the Park District as a voting member of the council. If 
the board does not feel like the Park District needs to be represented at that level, then the council would 
like to officially remove the Park District as a council member.  

This is a discussion/decision item for the board. 


